
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: August 25, 2025 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming events 
in the City and recognizes an employee that exemplifies the City’s core values.   
 
Announcements:  
 
Enjoy a free concert featuring the Texas Guitar Society at 6:30 p.m. on Thursday, 
August 28, in the Grand Hall at the NRH Centre. This unique performance will blend the 
timeless elegance of Mozart with the vibrant sounds of the Spanish guitar. Admission is 
free, but an RSVP is required. Reserve your ticket online at nrharts.com. 
 
City Hall and other non-emergency City offices will be closed on Monday, September 1 
for the Labor Day holiday. The NRH Centre, Iron Horse Golf Course and NRH2O will be 
open. Garbage and recycling will not be collected on Labor Day. Monday collections will 
occur on Tuesday and Tuesday collections will move to Wednesday.  
 
If you love a bargain, you won’t want to miss the NRH Senior Center's indoor garage 
sale on September 5 and 6. Come by the Senior Center between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. on 
Friday or between 8 a.m. and 2 p.m. on Saturday to get out of the heat and enjoy some 
great shopping. All proceeds will go towards NRH Senior Center events.  
 
Kudos Korner:  
Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight 
we recognize:  
 
Curtis Preas, Richard Norman and Ben Alva in Public Works – A resident emailed 
his appreciation for the quick response and resolution of two issues he reported – one 
about a traffic signal and the other about pavement markings. He said: “My neighbors 
and I are very appreciative of how quickly the City jumped into action to address these 
items. I'm sure you hear mostly complaints from residents, but I wanted to make sure 
that you also heard from some very satisfied citizens as well. Thank you so much for 
your prompt attention and hard work. Kudos to you and your team on a job very well 
done.”  


